WFEW

VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS.

Season's Greetings from the VFW

The VFW wishes everyone a happy and safe holiday
season

Dec 23, 2013

The VFW sends its warmest season’s greetings to all of our nation’s veterans, service
members and their families.

As we gather with friends and family over the coming weeks, we remember that it is the
sacrifice of our nation’s veterans that keep our traditions alive and well. We celebrate the
cherished characteristics of the season — health, happiness and peace here at home —
grateful to the generations of veterans who have, and continue to sacrifice holidays away
from their loved ones, so we may celebrate as a free nation.

From the VFW family to you and yours, we wish you a happy and safe holiday season. We
are forever grateful for your service.
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